
Hello Zoning Board Members, 

As a 20+ year resident and homeowner in East Arlington I’d like to voice my 

strong opposition to the proposed development of the open space of the Mugar 

site. 

 

However, I would also like to state that I support larger developments in 

general, and especially those that incorporate affordable and subsidized 

housing.  But let’s focus on re-devlopment of existing built-up sites (like 

the ones on Broadway) rather than developing precious open-space - especially 

wetlands areas. 

 

thank you, 

Jamie Leef 

16 Thorndike St. 


